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Docket No. 50-322 AU6 2f U

Long Island Lighting Company
ATTN: Mr. Andrew W. Wofford

Vice President
175 East Old Country Road
Hicksville, New York 11801

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 50-322/79-12

This refers to your letter dated August 1,1980, in response to our letter
dated October 12, 1979.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions were examined during a recent inspection of your
licensed program. We have no further questions concerning this matter.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

k '

.

Robert T. Carlson, Chief
Reactor Construction and
Engineering Support Branch

cc:
J. P. Novarro, Project Manager
Edward M. Barrett, Esquire
Edward J. Walsh, Esquire
T. F. Gerecke, Manager, Engineering

QA Department
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